












  
 

 

Extension of Memorandum of Understanding 
between ADPC and CESDRR 

 
This letter is written with respect to the Memorandum of Understanding between 

the  Asian   Disaster   Preparedness   Center   in   Bangkok   (ADPC)   and   the   Сenter 
for Emergency Situations and Disaster Risk Reduction in Almaty (CESDRR) (hereinafter 

referred to collectively as the “Parties” and individually as“Party”) signed on 15 March 2017 
(hereinafter referred to as the “MOU”). 

Through this exchange of letters, both Parties agree to extend this MOU with no 
expiration date. In this regard, the MOU shall be revised as follows: 

Duration, review and settlement of disputes 

▪ This MOU shall become effective upon signature of both Parties with no expiration 
date. Minor modifications may be made at any time with the consent of both 
Parties in writing. 

The purpose and other terms of the original MOU remain unchanged and in affect. 
 

 
On behalf of the Center 
for Emergency Situations 
and Disaster Risk Reduction in Almaty 

On behalf on the Asian Disaster 
Preparedness Center in Bangkok 

 

 
 

Mr. Dzhergalbek Ukashev 
Director 

 
Date: 24 March 2022 

 

 
 

Mr. Hans Guttman 
Executive Director 

 
Date: 21 March 2022 

 


